Goose Creek Friends Meeting Covid-19 and Meeting For Worship

Greetings, Friends,
Out of deep concern for the well being of our Goose Creek community and of the community at
large, we have drafted the following precautions that, we hope, will allow us to continue our
worship together, seeking the Light in these trying times. We are also holding those who are
suffering in the Light.

o The Goose Creek Meetinghouse has undergone a deep cleaning.
At Meeting for Worship:

o We will practice social distancing (no handshaking, leaving space on the benches).

e Ifyou are ill or have a cough, please stay at home.

e There will be no First Day School for at least 2-3 weeks.

e There will be no snack or handling of food.

If we decide it is too risky to have Meeting for Worship, we will send out a message.

Please stay safe and healthy, wash your hands well and often. Now is the time to plant gardens,
go for long walks, look in wonder as springtime unfolds.

Yours in the Light,
Rich Weidner

Carolyn Unger



